
PROGRAM:  CLUB ASSEMBLY

571-243-3867 Phone/Text

robyn@redstonerealty,us
*IMPACT Club Member

P:

E:

Luke Croushorn, our newly elected
President, will share his vision for his
administration.  He begins his new
adventure this month which coincides
with his Rotary Anniversary!  

On another note, I will no longer be
Secretary as I hand over the helm to
Andy Harrover.  I look forward to
assisting you this Rotay year. Thank you,
for your dedication!!  

MEET YOUR OFFICERS:
President: Luke Croushorn
Past President: Ab Basu 
President Elect: Robyn Williams
Secretary: Andy Harrover 
Treasurer: John Goldwater
Vice President: John Heltzel 
Director at Large: Willis Jones 
Sergeant at Arms:  Kenny Loveless 

We are always looking for new members!  Please 
contact Jeff Brown with any new potential members:  
jeff.brown@brownsinsurance.com 

 

Next Regular meeting July 9, 2025, 12:00PM
IMPACT Club’s next meeting is Friday July 11, 2025

      @ 6:00 at 9004 Prince William St in the 
      all-purpose room or on ZOOM. All members are invited

Executive Board Meeting, July 16, 2025 @ 10:30
      at City Tavern

JULY BIRTHDAYS- Consider Buck of the Month Club by  
donating $ equal to your age!
Chuck Rector - 19                                                          th

Ulysses White - 24th                                                   
Jon Tripp- 26th                                           

NOTE THAT THE FIRST WEEK OF AUGUST WE WILL MEET
AT A DIFFERENT LOCATION AS CITY TAVERN’S BANQUET
ROOM WILL BE CLOSED FOR REMODELING. PLACE TBD! 

          

June 30, 2025

Yours in Rotary Service, 

RobynWilliams
Secretary, Rotary Club of Manassas

Regular Meeting:  Wed. July 2, 2025
                                     12:00 PM 
                                     City Tavern
                                     9550 Center Street
                                     Manassas, VA 20110 

OFFICERS’ INSTALLATION DINNER WAS
SUNDAY JUNE 29  TH

THANK YOU, XIAO-YIN FOR YOUR
HOSPITALITY!!

                             
                              
                                                 
                                      
 

CART Conversations are held every 3rd

Thursday from 5:30-6:30 via Zoom. The

subjects vary from public image to

grants. Visit

www.rotary7610.org/events/



Sunday was a fantastic celebration of a successful
year in Rotary as we bid farewell to our outgoing

board and welcomed in our new leadership team!

Ed Pratt proudly shared the many Rotary
Foundation awards our club earned this year,

while Cindi Kacer officially swore in our incoming
officers. We also honored our past presidents,

both those who joined us in person and those who
couldn’t be there, celebrating their lasting impact

on our club.

Rotary Club of Manassas Installation Ceremony

Give The Rotary Club of Manassas a 


